From:

Melinda Lymon < Melinda. Lymon @belmont.wa.gov.au>

Sent:

Friday, 26 April 2019 1:23 PM

To:

Electoral Boundaries Review Mailbox

Subject:

RE: To the CEO - Western Australian Electoral Distribution Commission 2019 Review

of Boundaries - Submissions close 29 April 2019

Categories:

Suggestions 2019 Distribution

## Dear Mr Kerslake

Thank you for the reminder relating to the close of submissions for the review of the State electoral boundaries.

Following consideration of the current map it is seen that there are no issues and that the current boundaries are adequate.

If there are any queries at all please let me know.

Kind regards

## MELINDA LYMON PRINCIPAL GOVERNANCE AND COMPLIANCE ADVISOR





City of Belmont, 215 Wright Street, Cloverdale, WA 6105 Postal address: Locked Bag 379, Cloverdale WA 6985

Phone – (08) 9477 7203 Fax – (08) 9478 1473 Email - Melinda.Lymon@belmont.wa.gov.au Web – www.belmont.wa.gov.au

## DISCLAIMER:

This e-mail is private and confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please advise us by return e-mail immediately, and delete the e-mail and any attachments without using or disclosing the contents in any way. You should scan this e-mail and any attachments for viruses. This organisation accepts no liability for any direct or indirect damage or loss resulting from the use of any attachments to this e-mail.